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	May General PTO Meeting

5/11/2004

6:30 PM to 7:20 PM

The Galloway School

	

	Note taker:
	Amy Spenrath
	
	

	----- Agenda Topics -----

	Pass out Ballots Election info
	Brandt
	5

	Read & Review April Minutes
	Amy
	5

	Review Budget
	Amy
	5

	Yearbook status
	Amy
	5

	Gala Announcements
	Marcella
	5

	Principal's comments
	Bonnie
	10

	Tally Votes/Announce Results
	Board
	10

	Schedule Board Transition Meeting
	New/Old Board members
	5

	Special notes:
	

	Pass out Ballots Election info
	Brandt
	5

	
	Discussion: Mr. Spenrath explained that PTO board elections would be held during this meeting. 

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	None
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Read & Review April Minutes
	Amy
	5

	
	Discussion: The April minutes were not available to review.

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	None
	
	

	
	
	
	


	Review Budget
	Amy
	5

	
	Discussion: Ms. Spenrath noted the changes to the budget since the last meeting. The total distributions to the school this year was $16,000, twice the amount of last year.

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	None
	
	

	
	
	
	


	Yearbook status
	Amy
	5

	
	Discussion: Ms. Spenrath noted that sales of the yearbook were continuing. The committee needs pictures, especially of the events later in the year. 

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	None
	
	

	
	
	
	


	Gala Announcements
	Marcela
	5

	
	Discussion: Ms. White provided the details of the annual Gala, scheduled for this Saturday, May 15. 

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


	Principal's comments
	Bonnie
	10

	
	Discussion: Ms. Cerace provided dates for the final events of the year:

Spring program is May 20
Donuts with Dads is May 21 at 8:30 a.m. for the 1st and 2nd graders
Kindergarten graduation is May 25 at 10 a.m.
Splash day is May 22 for 3 yr-kdg
Awards night is May 25 for 3 yr-kdg
Awards night is May 27 for 1-5
Last day of school is May 28. 12 p.m. pick up

	
	The new school construction update is as follows: They have a construction meeting every two weeks. Half of the building has been poured. The gym and the other half will be poured next week. Due to the steel shortage, the drop is expected the first week in June. The date that is occurs determines the date the school will open.  Worst case is if it won’t be ready until October 1, school will start at the current location on August 23. Best case is it would be ready on Sept 1, then school would start on Sept 7.  They will send e-mail notices on the progress. If move in October, will take a 4 day weekend to move. Parent volunteers are need to help with the move. Miss Lydia will help with childcare.  Cabinet donations are needed. Help is needed now building reading lofts and cleaning out the storage shed in Pasadena. The Spenraths will loan their canopy to use for shade.

	
	The bus stop will most likely be at the Hamer’s doctor office at Texas and Orchard. The bus will pick up at 8:00 a.m. and drop off at 3:40 p.m. They will send a sign up sheet. Ms. Spenrath suggested that carpools be organized. The PTO will take on the task using a bulletin board and notices to help organize them.

	
	Ms. Cerace agreed to publish the Student directory two times per year to reflect updates in information. 

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


	Tally Votes/Announce Results
	Board
	10

	
	Discussion: Ballots were distributed and turned in.

	
	Conclusions: The results are as follows:

	
	President: Brandt Spenrath
Vice President: Lori Lehtola
Secretary: Grace Lauderdale
Treasurer: Amy Spenrath

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


	Schedule Board Transition Meeting
	New/Old Board members
	5

	
	Discussion: Mr. Spenrath stated that the old and new boards would meet for transition as soon as possible. 

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Other Information

	Special notes:
	Lisa Bridges gave kudos to all the parents that helped with the teacher luncheon. 


Meeting adjourned.

